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NOTICE TO PROCEED
25 March 2025

Sir/Ma’am:

Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 25 March
2025, signed by the Ambassador and Head of Procuring Entity, the AL MARIA
OFFICE SUPPLIES CO LLC is hereby given Notice to Proceed the delivery of ICT
supplies to the Embassy in the total amount of Twenty Thousand One Hundred
Forty-Nine Dirhams and Fifty Fils Only (AED 20,149.50), inclusive of all taxes and
other lawful charges.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No.
9184, otherwise known as the “Government Procurement Reform Act of 2003".

Very truly yours,

4
ALFONSO A. VER

Ambassador

‘ Head of Procuring Entity (HOPE)

Al Maria Office Supplies Co LLC;
PO Box: Najda Street, Abu Dhabi;
Tel No: 02 6655207
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